
Board of Health Minutes 

July 19, 2016 

 

The meeting opened at 7:00 p.m. with Ms. Amodei and Mr. Parkin present.  Mr. Moeller was 

absent.   

 

All bills and time sheets submitted were approved for payment. 

 

The minutes of the meeting of June 21
st
 were approved as written. 

 

Building Permit Signatures 

 

The following homes received a building permit signature from the Board after they confirmed 

that the water test results met all state and local parameters and the building plans confirmed that 

each home would be built with a maximum of 4 bedrooms. 

 

20 Parkhurst Street 

22 Robbins Farm, Lot 15 

340 Forest Street 

 

445 River Street 

 

The Board signed a building permit application after noting that there is arsenic in the water and 

it exceeds the State parameters.  A filtering system will be required for occupancy.   

 

The Board also confirmed by looking at the building plans that the home would be built with a 

maximum of 4 bedrooms.    

 

45 Fletcher Street 

 

The Board signed a septic permit to replace a distribution box. 

 

24 Hillcrest Street 

 

The Board reviewed a septic plan for the above and approved it for installation.  They signed the 

septic permit. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 7:50 p.m. 

 
 


